
 
 
Date: Nov. 16, 2018 
 
Subject: CFO honors Jane Wright for board member excellence 
 
Contact: Louise Knauer, CFO, 417-864-6199; or lknauer@cfozarks.org 
 
Cutline information: Jane Wright receives her award from Ashley Silva, the CFO’s Director of Regional 
Engagement. 
 
     Jane Wright, who serves as the Grants Chair on the Community Foundation of the Lake Board of 
Governors, received a Board Member Award of Excellence from the Community Foundation of the 
Ozarks. 
 
      Wright was one of five board leaders within the CFO’s 49-member affiliate network honored at the 
annual Affiliate Conference on Nov. 9 in Springfield.  
 
      She was cited for her work on the board to support the CFL’s mission of building the educational, 
cultural, health and economic development of the community. She organized a meeting with 
community experts to identify system needs to promote coordination and avoid duplication of services. 
She also was instrumental in the CFL’s successful application for a PREP grant from the CFO to develop a 
Certified Emergency Responders Training program for the area. 
 
      “We are so fortunate to have strong community leaders to further our goal of place-based 
philanthropy,” CFO President Brian Fogle said. “Our affiliate foundation leaders are best suited to 
understand the needs and priorities of their communities.” 
 
      The CFL was founded in 2009 and holds assets of more than $1.3 million as of June 30, 2018.  
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